
 

 

Remember in Your  Daily Prayers 

Highway 36 Church of Christ 

Sunday  
Morning Adult 

Bible Class 
Auditorium 
Book of Acts 
Billy Berny 

 
Wednesday 
Night Adult  
Bible Class 
What God’s 

Word says to us 
about life issues 

that we face. 
Darrell Conway 

Minister Greg Melton can be reached at 940-550-2095; email:greg.melton1957@gmail.com 

Youth minister Mark Brewer can be reached at 505-330-2750; email: mbrewer5011@lcu.edu 

Church Website: www.hwy36churchofchrist.org; Church Email: hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

Do you need to  
access your Bible  
on your  wireless  

device?  The  
Hwy. 36  

password is 
Acts2:38  

(no spaces & case 
sensitive) 

October 11, 2015 

We are glad you chose to 
worship and serve our  
risen Lord Jesus with us 

today!  May what we do 
together bring honor and 

glory to our God and  
encourage you in your 

discipleship. 

Men Serving This Morning 
Announcements: David Shaner 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Visitor Cards: Gatlin Broyles 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Prayer:  Lee Knox, 

Randy Chrane, T.J. Hunter, 
D.D. Southall, Zach Hayhurst, 

Dustin Brown, Kole King 
 

Ushers: Steve & Monty Ellis 
Reading/Prayer: Scott Thompson 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Trent Gee 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Reading/Prayer: Frank Chrane 
Sermon: Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Blake Vogler 
Communion: Brady Broyles 
 

Men Serving This Wednesday 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Invitation: Randy Yeaman 
Announcements: Steve Ellis 
Closing Prayer: Ty Wilson 
 

October Baptistry Attendants 
Greg Elston/Melissa Shaner 
October Building Security 

Terry Chrane 
 

Kara Bonilla 
Mitch Brown 
Cathy Carroll 

Grace Coffman 
Erica Daniel 
Kim Davison 

Winford & Bobbie Gardner 
Emily Hubbard 
Betty Johnston 

Greg Melton 
Walt Parker 

Kinslee Parrish 
J Sanders 
Bill Shaner 

Jennifer Shaner 
Wanda Stayton 

Cindy White 
Kasen Wilsher 

Mark & Jennifer Brewer’s 
friends, Grice family 

Cindy Brown’s mother,  
Betty Freeman 

Melodi Cooper’s daughter and 
unborn baby 

Evan Simmons sister Ronda 
Kim Davison’s mom, 

Linda O’Dell 
Pam Yeaman’s friend and  

co-worker, Jill Dennis 
Gary & Nancy Vannoy’s  

friends, Stephanie Phelps and 
Glenda Winkley 

Friend of Harce & Judy Gibbs, 
Sam Walker 

Friend of the Smoot’s & 
King’s, Marci Grun 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

Sunday A.M.  
Bible Class 10:00 
Children Praise 

God in Song 
10:45 

Worship  at 11:00  
 

Sunday  P.M. 
Worship at 6:30 

 
Monday P.M. 

Men’s Bible Class 
at 7:00 

 
Tuesday A.M. 

Ladies Bible Class 
at 10:00 

 
Wednesday P.M.  
Devotional/Class 

 at 7:00 

Darrell Conway’s sister, 
Barbara Kotrlik 

Trent Gee’s brother,  
Billy Frank Gee 

Sarah Hunter’s sister, Paula  
and her family 

Amber Davies mom,  
Vickie Cardot 

Rachael Schulle’s sister, 
Amy Stovell 

Kortney Smoot’s grandfather, 
Don Kelley 

D.D. Southall’s bosses wife, 
Laura Cox moved to Wisteria 

and also friend Mark Morrison 
Evan Simmons friend, 

Colby Haught 
Christi King’s mom,  

Kay Austin 
Brady & Glenda Broyles fami-
ly member, Mark McCollum, 

Debbi Maxwell’s mom, 
Carla Long 

Harold & Roberta Neely’s 
friend, Alyssa Ferguson 
Seth Thompson’s friend,  

Benjamin Miller 
Ranee Knox friends’ husband, 

Blake Condra 
Debbi Maxwell’s grandmother 

and friend, Chris Smith 
Randy Becton 

Carolyn Boydston 
Maxine Johnson 

Jenny Martin 
Hudson Wade 

Remember Bill and Linda Beecher on the 

passing of Linda’s mother, Louise Strick-

land.  The service was this past Wednesday 

at Baker Heights church of Christ. 

Leadership Seminar  
 

This coming Saturday, October 17th all Bible class 

teachers, deacons and elders and their wives and any-

one in a leadership role is encouraged to attend this 

seminar at Oldham Lane church of Christ from 8:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Childcare and lunch will be provided.  

Please RSVP today so that they will know how many to 

expect for lunch.  It’s going to be a great day! 



 

 

For the Record 

 
2015 Budget Total—$284,560 

Weekly Contribution Goal—$5,472 

Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5,850 

Contribution Previous Sunday—$5,647 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution— 

$228,183 

        
 
 
TODAY—Kassie Smoot 
TODAY—Vernon Southall 
Oct. 12—Balin McGuire 
Oct. 13—Aaron Maxwell 
Oct. 13—Alaina Vogler 
Oct. 14—Christi King 
Oct. 14—Glenna Landers 
Oct. 17—Meghan Chrane 
Oct. 17—Beth Hayhurst 

 

 

 

TODAY—Cross Connect Youth Series in the afternoon 

at Cisco church of Christ.  

Oct. 18—Youth Devo in the home of Mark & Jennifer 

Brewer at 4:00 p.m. 

Nov. 8—Youth Devo in the home of Terry & Daphna 

Chrane. 

 

 

 

TODAY—Fellowship Planning Meeting 

Monday—Men’s Bible Class at 7 p.m. 

Tuesday—Ladies Bible Class at 10 a.m. 

Oct. 20—Men’s Quarterly Fellowship in Gorman, 6:30 p.m. 

Oct. 28—Trunk or Treat after evening service 

Cross Connect Youth Series 

Cisco church of Christ 

TODAY! 

Guest Speaker—Mike Frantz 

Theme—Fruit of the Spirit 

 

Mark will be taking our youth in the church van to 

Cisco.  They will leave the building at 2:30 and will 

return around 8:30.  Come one come all! 

Dinner, games and worship 

After Bible classes on   Wednesday night,  
October 28 we will have a fun fellowship for 
our Hwy. 36 children and also children from 
the community.  Please decorate your trunks 

and bring lots of treats!  The kids will trick or treat after 
the evening Bible class. The vehicles that are participating 
in the trunk or treat please back up to the   sidewalk in 
front of the building.  Our children may wear their cos-
tumes to church and instead of coming in the auditorium, 
go straight to POW!! For more info see D.D. or Belinda. 

Remember Items  
for Zambia 

Blankets (all sizes) 
Gently used Men, Women 

and Children’s Shoes 
See betty Johnston for 

more information! 

Fellowship Planning Meeting 
 

D.D. Southall invites anyone to come to 
a meeting today at 5:30 in the  

auditorium to plan fellowships for the 
rest of the year.  We are excited that  

several of our new members are wanting 
to be a part of this committee! 

Here is Larry and Karen 
Stout’s new address if 
you would like to keep 
in touch.  
 

     701 Fieldstone Dr. 
     Hewitt, TX  76643 
 
New email address and phone  
numbers will be passed along as  
soon as they get them. 

        Pam Yeaman teaches 

        at Taylor Elementary 

        and  would appreciate

         you saving Box Tops 

to help out the students.  There is a  

collection box out in the foyer. 

3 Years!! 
 
What blessings you have all been these 
past 3 years!  We came to be blessings 
to you, and our prayer every single day 
is still, “Lord, please use us for good to 
be a blessing to you and them!”  You, 
our 36 Family, have loved us in ways we 
never knew before and have shared  
Jesus daily through your love.  Thank 
you! We ask our Father to bless each of 
you in abundance, as we seek to serve 
Him and others with you.  We love you 
so much!  Greg & D’Anne 


